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Forges, Sandra

From: Jeannine Miranda <jen@riescoandcompany.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 2:46 PM
To: Forges, Sandra; Hannon, Todd
Subject: pc disbandment
Attachments: disbandment letter.pdf

CAUTION: This is an email from an external source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

 
 
HI Todd & Sandra 
Please see attached disbandment letter for the MIAMI FREEDOM PARK PC. 
 
Wishing you both well during this holidays season and hopeful for a healthy and prosperous 2022. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Jeannine Riesco Miranda 
Riesco and Company, LLC 

Certified Public Accountants and Consultants 
2600 South Douglas Road  
Suite 900 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
Telephone: 305-445-0777 x107 
Telefax: 786-756-3112 
Email: jen@riescoandcompany.com 
Website: www.riescoandcompany.com 
 
Recently enacted U.S. Treasury Regulations; IRS Circular 230 now requires us to inform you that any advice contained herein (including attachments) does not 
constitute a formal tax opinion. Therefore, it is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed 
under the Internal Revenue Code; for promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction(s) or tax related matter(s) that may be addressed 
herein. Should you require a formal opinion, please contact the author. This correspondence (including attachments) is solely for the use of the named addressee(s). 
Any other parties should seek independent advice. 
 
The information contained in this communication (including attachments) is confidential and privileged proprietary information intended only for the personal and 
confidential use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or an agent responsible for delivery of the 
message to such person), you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, dissemination, copying or unauthorized 
use of this message is strictly prohibited.  In such a case, you should destroy this message. 

 




